STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF THE REPUBLIC OF ALGERIA AT THE 41st SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW WORKING GROUP (UPR)  
(11th November 2022, Geneva)
1. Mr President, we welcome the delegation of the Republic of Algeria to the fourth cycle of the UPR process and thank them for their comprehensive national report.
2. We note with appreciation that Algeria supported both our recommendations during their last review, which were to; Reform the juvenile justice system and ensure the separation of     children from adults in detention places, including by taking measures to reduce prison overcrowding and to strengthen health policies and programmes with a view to reducing preventable maternal mortality and morbidity. 
3. In that regard, Botswana recommends that Algeria:
3.1. Continues strengthening its efforts and measures to better promote and protect the rights of persons in custody, places of pre-trial detention and in prisons; and
3.2. Ratify the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.
We wish Algeria a successful UPR outcome.
I thank you, Mr President
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